DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PO BOX 358
PHILIP D. MURPHY TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358
Govemnor www.nj.gov/health
SHEILAY. OLIVER SHEREEF M. ELNAHAL, MD, MBA
Acting Commissioner
Lt. Govemor March 16, 2018 9

Ms. Galina Markovich

Millennium Memory Care at Holmdel
92 Stillwell Road

Holmdel, NJ 07733

Via Email: galina@millenniummemaorycare.com
and Facsimile: 732-523-5799, Certified Mail, RRR

RE: REVISION to Directed Plan of Correction
Facility ID# NJD35027

Dear Ms. Markovich:

This letter confirms a telephone call between you, me and staff of the Office of Program
Compliance of the Department of Health (DOH), wherein you were advised that the Directed Plan of
Correction (DPOC) that was issued on February 21, 2018 has been modified based on the facility’s
current census. The DPOC required the facility to have on site at all times a minimum of four full-time
staff who are capable of assisting residents to evacuate the facility. Effective immediately, the DPOC
has been amended to require the facility to have on site at all times a minimum of three full-time staff
who are capable of assisting residents to evacuate the facility.

All other requirements of the DPOC remain in effect. In addition, the curtailment of admissions
and re-admissions to the Millennium Memory Care at Holmdel remains in effect, and all other orders
which were included in the February 21, 2018 notice remain in effect.

This action is being taken based on a recommendation from Health Facility Survey and Field
Operations staff.

Please call 809-633 9034 if you have any questions regarding this document.

Sincerely,

ene Rosenblum, Director ’

Program Compliance and Health Care
Financing
Diving of Certificate of Need and Licensing
New Jersey Department of Health
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